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Hello all,   
 

It’s us again! Your friendly neighbourhood Friends of the Solent Schools. We are 
deep into the planning of the Solent Schools’ Christmas Fayre and cannot wait to 
share it with you all.  
 

Following the success of last year’s event we are hosting “Elfridges” again, for those 
who were not here last year or have forgotten, Elfridge's is a secret shop where the 
children can shop for and wrap gifts for their adults at home. This will happen at the 
Christmas Fayre. We therefore invite all the children to come to school in non-
uniform on Friday 18th October in exchange for a small gift to help stock this shop.  
 
Gifts could include:   
Socks (new please!)   
Unopened toiletries  
Unwanted chocolates or sweets   
Notebooks   
Candles   
Or any other ideas you may have!   
 

Please do not feel pressured into spending lots of money on these small gifts, this 
time of year is expensive enough! Have a rummage, we’ve all received the odd gift 
that isn’t quite right for us so this could be a great opportunity to get rid of those new 
and unused bits and bobs that you don’t have a home or use for!  
 

Thank you again for your support with this and all of our FSS endeavours. We are 
hopeful that the Christmas Fayre will be fantastic festive fun for all the family, and we 
look forward to seeing you all there!   
 

Remember- There is no such thing as too much Christmas!!!   
 

Kind Regards  
 

The Friends of the Solent Schools   
  

 


